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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kelly Barajas <KBarajas@read-stevens.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 9:16 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Cc: Matthew B. Murphy (conquestenergy@gmail.com)
Subject: C-141 on the Bandit State #4 location
Attachments: C-141 on the Bandit State #4 Tank Battery.pdf

Good Morning, 
 
I spoke with Amalia Bustamante this morning at 8:15 regarding the H20 spill on the Bandit State #4 location.  It 
was our understanding (Matt Murphy also) that Eric (last name unknown and company) was calling the OCD 
yesterday morning.  We were told that no call was made to the OCD.   
I have attached the C-141 and if you need anything else please let me know.  Matt Murphy is going out to the 
location today to inspect the cleanup. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Barajas 
 
     
           

 Read & Stevens, Inc. 
                  Kelly Barajas, Production/Regulatory 
           P. O. Box 1518, Roswell, NM  88202-1518 
           575-624-3760 
 

 
 


